
Newsletter 17th December 2021 

Third Week of Advent 



 

 

Reception and year 1 put on a splendid show in their 

Christmas play. There was fantastic singing and 

dancing. The children all enjoyed themselves and we 

are very proud of them all. 

 





 

The Wriggly Nativity—Reception and year 1 

Smiles all 

round 



The Angel Express performed by years 2 and 3 



 Years 2 and 3  

entertained us 

with their  

production of 

the Angel  

Express. 

 

They were all  

amazing and  

made everyone  

smile. 



The Bells Ring Out  

Performed by years 4, 5 and 6. 

It was an amazing service with beautiful reading 
and singing. Well done to everyone! 







Dates for your Diary 
 

20th December  Breakfast with Santa 

21st December  Christmas Bingo and Raffle in classes 

22nd December  School closes at 1.30pm 

6th January 2022 Children return to school 

14th January 2022 Closing day for applying for a place in reception  in  

    September. 

 

 

 

 Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

 

SMILE AWARDS FOR : 

 

Reception: Daniel Hatton 

Year 1:  Donovan Brown 

Year 2: Alfie HEyes 

Year 3: Isla Murnane 

Year4:  Emelia Fleet 

Year 5: Ethan Middleton 

Year 6: Whole Class 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS FOR : 

 

Reception: Madison Doyle 

Year 1:  Edison Lewis 

Year 2: Riley Kavanagh 

Year 3: Whole Class 

Year4:  Savanna Rose Shaid 

Year 5: Whole Class  

Year 6: James Kirby 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday World. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-

holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=47.2 

 

15th December 2021 

We have a supply of lateral flow tests  available for  parents 

to use. If you require any please call to the office. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=47.2
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=47.2

